
 

1 | P a g e  
 

 

GLS / C / 424-21    CIRCULAR    25th August 2021 

                                               In-person Learning 

 
Dear Parent,  

 
We are happy to inform you that we shall implement 100% face-to-face (on campus) learning from 3rd 

October, 2021, as per the directives issued by KHDA for all Dubai schools and as published in their website 

and the social media. 

 
As stipulated by KHDA, parents will have the choice of distance learning or face-to-face learning for their 
children only from 29th August until September 30. From October 3rd, all teaching and learning at Dubai 
private schools will be face-to-face only. After this date, students may be able to continue with distance 
learning only in exceptional circumstances, such as health emergencies.  Students, who wish to continue 
with distance learning after 30th September must provide a medical certificate issued by Dubai Health 
Authority and these will be assessed by DHA on a case-by-case basis. 

 
The full KHDA protocols regarding face-to-face learning are available on the KHDA website here. 

As per the KHDA guidelines students will also be able to take part in all school activities such as sports, 
swimming, performances, events, excursions and camps, keeping in line with the revised safety protocols.  

 
100% of our staff and support staff are vaccinated and we are in the process of getting all of them the two 
doses of Pfizer vaccination to ensure additional safety for everyone. 

Requesting all parents to place orders for their child’s GLS uniforms without further delay so that by 1st 
November all students will be in their GLS uniforms. 

Looking forward to a safe return to school for everyone.   

 
Thank you. 
 
Warm regards,  

                             

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  

https://www.khda.gov.ae/CMS/WebParts/TextEditor/Documents/KHDA-Back-to-School-Protocols-2021-En.pdf

